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                            PUBLIC NOTICE 
                         June 6, 2025 

 
Cancellation of May/June Committee/Commission Appointments 

 
 
TRIBAL MEMBERS:   
 
Due to the heavy losses in our community recently, The June appointments to 
committees and commissions (C/C) is postponed until the June & July C/C updates.   
 
The month of May/June application process is closed, and those applications will be 
reviewed on June 26 and voted upon at the June 30 BOT meeting.   
 
All C/C members with recently “expired” terms will serve until new appointments or re-
appointments are made at that time.  Those with ending terms shall serve until new 
members are sworn in and paperwork completed.  
 
We will provide information on all new open positions and post those after that BOT 
meeting, tentatively on July 1, 2025.   
 
 
Sincerest apologies for the inconvenience. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please call Cami Lewis 541-429-7377, or Roberta Wilson 541-429-7372. 
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